August 5, 2021
Dear Family Members & Responsible Parties,

This morning we had a staff member test positive for COVID, unfortunately this does require us
to shut down visitation at this time for the entire Kensington building for at least 7 days
(through August 12). We will initiate twice a week COVID testing of all residents and Staff
today. We will keep you updated on any changes.

Compassion visits will still be allowed to continue, those visits do require prior approval, so
please call the front desk to schedule.

SKYPE Visits will no longer use the sign-up genius for scheduling. If you would like to schedule a
SKYPE Visit, please call the Activities department, and they would be happy to assist you, 330-
562-3120.



